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Student Trustee Appointments Committee Recommendation 

 

Introduction 

On Thursday 9 November the Union’s constituted Appointments Committee held interviews with two 
candidates who put themselves forward for the vacant Student Trustee positions on the Union’s Trustee 
Board. Both candidates completed the application process and Trustee Declaration form and thus have 
met the requirements to be considered by the Committee. 

The two applicants were: 

• Helena Schofield 
• Lusungu Muwowo 

Each candidate answered a range of questions put to them by the Committee, including structured and 
follow up questions. One candidate, at the Committee’s request, subsequently met two Committee 
members in an informal setting. On the basis of the interviews and informal meeting the Committee is 
confident both students can effectively contribute to the Union’s governance and should be appointed to 
the Union’s Trustee Board with immediate effect. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
The Committee RECOMMENDS that Helena and Lusungu are appointed as Student Trustees in 
accordance with the Union’s Articles and Bye-Laws 
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